

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

September 30, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

I would like to congratulate our students who made their Confirmation last night. It was a beautiful mass!

Please pay attention to the following important dates:

- ✓ Sept. 27 Oct. 8 MAP Testing
- ✓ Oct. 1 First Friday Mass (students only)
- ✓ Oct. 3 Mum Sale pick-up
- ✓ Oct. 6 11:50 AM dismissal
- ✓ Oct. 15 Coach Bingo (doors open at 5:30)
- ✓ Oct. 21 Picture Day (wear uniform)

MAP testing will continue through **October 8**. Please be sure that your child(ren) arrive at school on time and have breakfast. A student cannot enter a classroom if testing has already begun.

A few notes regarding aftercare. Please be sure that you are visible on the camera when you come to pick-up your child. This is for the safety of all the students and aftercare personnel. Thank you in advance for your cooperation!

Please also take into consideration that time is given each day in aftercare for students to work on homework. The aftercare personnel are there to monitor the students, and cannot sit with individual students and help them complete their homework. They can answer questions, but their main responsibility is to supervise the students. Going forward students will be encouraged to complete the homework they can do independently, and work they need more assistance with will need to be completed at home. If you have any questions please let me know.

As a school we sold 215 mums for our fundraiser! Thank you for all of your ongoing support in our fundraising endeavors. We are truly blessed to have such generous families.

Warmest regards

Lori Hodder Principal